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June 14, 2018 

 

Portland Planning Authority  

4th Floor City Hall 

Portland, Maine 04101 

 

 

RE: Transport Leasing Corp - Financial Capability Support Letter  

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

On behalf of Bangor Savings Bank, I am pleased to provide this letter of support for 

Transport Leasing Corp.  Based on our prior experience with Transport Leasing Corp and 

its principals, Mark and H. Scott Sanborn, we believe that they have the experience and 

wherewithal to finance the re-development of commercial real estate projects in the local 

market. 

 

While this letter of support is not a commitment to lend, Bangor Savings Bank would 

welcome the opportunity to be a resource to Transport Leasing Corp for financing 

necessary in connection with new development projects.  Transport Leasing Corp, Mark 

Sanborn and H. Scott Sanborn are highly valued clients of Bangor Savings Bank.  All 

accounts are in good standing and being handled in a professional and satisfactory 

manner. 

 

Please feel free to call me (207-571-2127) if I can be of assistance in any way. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 
Laura Huddy 

Senior Vice President 

Commercial Lending Group 

 




